
From: conny harris <conny.harris@gmail.com> Sent: 28/12/2012 05:15:45 PM To: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Subject: submission re 120-122 Mona Vale Rd rezoning    Attention the General Manager,  Dear Mark,  I wish to object to this rezoning application as this land is a critical wildlife corridor between Ingleside Chase Reserve and Katandra Bushland Sanctuary. It is identified as a fauna crossing hot spot in a report prepared for the RMS in 2011 by SMEC.   As co- author of a paper published by the Royal Zoological Society ' Too close to Nature" and "The Narrabeen Lagoon Catchment- Past, Present and Future"  I am very aware of the need to preserve core bushland areas with connecting wildlife corridors to preserve our extraordinary ecologigal treasure for future generations.  I am sure a better solution can be found and core values can be upheld including the preservation of connectivity between Ku- ring Gai and Garigal National Parks, Warriewood Wetlands, the Ingleside Escarpment and Katandra Bush Sanctuary.  Regards Conny Harris  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


